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I am writing on behalf of the Chief Constable to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 25 January 
2002, concerning the Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

Mr Kernaghan has asked me to direct your correspondence to Detective Superintendent James so 
that he may address the issues you have raised, and arrange for a response in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

.......................... C°deA .......................... , L Rickwood [Inspector] 
Staff Officer to Paul Kernaghan 
Chief Constable 


